
REPORT BACK FROM OUR  
FIRST EVS NEGOTIATION

Our elected NUHW EVS bargaining team met with 
Human Resources and PTMC management on 
September 27. We discussed wages, staffing, and 
supplies. There was a brief discussion about changing 
the shift start times for shift 1 and shift 2.

However, management did not have the information 
ready that we requested in July — this information is 
necessary to make a proposal for wages and changing the start time. Management 
agreed to have the info we requested by October 2, 2019. We look forward to our 
next bargaining session on October 15.

Bargaining team member Diana Ceniceros said, “We are fighting for better wages, 
safe staffing and consistent supplies for our department. We will fight for it, we will 
not give up and we will reach our goal.”

For more information, please contact NUHW organizer 
Carolyn Gómez at (626) 261-3569 or cgomez@nuhw.org.
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FUTURE  
BARGAINING  

DATES

October 15  
9 a.m. to 1:30 p.m.

October 23  
9 a.m. to 5 p.m.


